WWGA Board Meeting Minutes
July 27, 2023

1. The meeting was held at The Woods Sales Center and started at 4:00 pm. Sheryl Dolin, Laura Word,
Barbara Hageman, Renee Gibb, Liz Shaw, Wendy Smith, Sue Walker, Cindy Gresham, Sally Johnston, and
Ron Springer were in attendance.

2. Minutes from the July 6™ meeting were approved via email and posted to the website.

3. Women'’s Club Championship:
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Ron sent out the email for signing up. Women can sign up for both the Club Championship and
the Senior Championship. Must be 70 or older for the Senior Championship. Both tournaments
will be held on Mountain View. Players will be sent out as threesomes. WWGA policies will be
redone to match changes the board agreed to via email.

Sue is handling the lunch to be held on Saturday for participants. There is a link in the email that
Ron sent out for the ladies to make lunch selections. The women will have private use of the
Pub for the luncheon, to be provided by the WWGA. Drinks will be available for purchase.

. Charity Tournament:

Several board members met with Fran Compton about this year’s Charity Tournament. There is
a committee in place and preparations are going well.

The tournament flyer is on the Tournament page on the WWGA website.

Joy will send out the flyer to the entire Woods community.

Registration and payment are available online.

. Board Elections:

a)

b)
c)

In an effort to keep continuity as we wait to see what happens with the sale, the board has
decided to keep the same members for next year.

The WMGA did the same this year and will again next year.

We would however like to talk to any member who is interested in helping Liz with
tournaments.

. Website:

a)

WWGA needs to make a $77 annual payment to Microsoft 365 on Monday. We also need to
pay $23.32/month for the website.

. Local Rules:

a)

The revised local rules for Mountain View from last year are still in effect.

b) There was a discussion with Ron about the E3 rule and how it is based on course conditions.

Ron would like feedback from players about course conditions when playing.

. Tournaments:

a)

The tournaments played this year will be looked at to see if any low participation ones should be
eliminated next year.
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9. New(er) Golfers:

a) Sue brought up that a few of the newer golfers are not happy for various reasons and may not

play on Tuesdays next year.
b) We need to have clinics for the new golfers, but Ron and Andy have their hands full this year

and regret not having them.

c) There was a suggestion to play educational videos on a big screen during the last 2 Tuesday
group scrambles when we gather in the pavilion after play.

d) We could also provide mentoring for the newer players.

10. Match Play:

a) Down to the finals. Players originally needed to finish by September 1**. We are changing the
deadline to September 12t to allow more time to schedule the final games.

11. The next Board meeting will be Thursday August 17th, at 4:00 pm, at the Sales Center.

12. Meeting adjourned at 5:04 pm.



